
The Coast to Coast Chapter of Silverliners is made up of members 

who either do not live near an existing chapter or choose not to 

join an existing chapter but still want to be involved.  So, if you fit 

into one of these categories, Coast to Coast is the place for you!  

The CCC chapter meets once a year in conjunction with either the 

International  Convention or International Board Meeting.   

Our International Vice President is the ex-officio President of the 

CCC Chapter.  If you are interested in joining CCC, please email 

thesilverliners@myyahoo.com  

 

Many of our chapters have evolved from the Coast to Coast 

members.  If you are interested in forming a chapter in your       

area, please contact the Outreach Membership Committee at 

thesilverliners@myyahoo.com 


